Decatur Beach Science in August!

Come join the seining fun and find out what lives just off
the shores of the outer beach near Decatur Head.

Saturday, August 6t at 2:00 we will meet at the outer
beach (near the pirate ship) with local scientists from
Kwiaht (www.kwiaht.org). We will fish using our 80
foot seining net in order to “see what'’s out there.” The
goal is to add to our database of what lives on (and
around) Decatur Island.

Come help pull in the net and have
fun learning about all the fish!

Everyone is welcome!



